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Variation to the Proposed District Plan: Te Pūtahi Ladies Mile 

 
Notice of Hearing 

 
The Queenstown Lakes District Council hereby gives notice that, in accordance with clause 8B of the 
First Schedule to the Resource Management Act 1991, the Hearing Panel appointed on behalf of the 
Council will hear submissions on Variation to the Proposed District Plan: Te Pūtahi Ladies Mile, starting 
from 9.30am on 27 November 2023. 
 
 
Hearing Dates 

 
Dates Start time Hearing Venue 
27 November 2023 9.30am Crowne Plaza Hotel, 93 Beach Street, 

Queenstown 
Week commencing  
4 December 2023 

9.30am Crowne Plaza Hotel, 93 Beach Street, 
Queenstown 

Week commencing  
11 December 2023 

9.30am Crowne Plaza Hotel, 93 Beach Street, 
Queenstown 

 
Preparation for the Hearing 

Directions of the Hearing Panel, including those related to preparing for and attending the hearing, 
were issued on 10 August 2023 and can be found at ‘Minutes and Memoranda’ on the website 
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/te-putahi-
ladies-mile  The directions include the provision of material for the hearing and the general 
timeframes for presentations at the hearing.  All persons present at the hearing should be familiar 
with those directions.   
 
The Hearing Administrator will be in touch to allocate a speaking time. Submitters will then be notified 
when their time slot for the hearing is confirmed.  You can contact the Hearing Administrator, Lynley 
Scott, at DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz or 03 443 0121.  
 
The Hearing Schedule will be circulated by email setting out the times for parties to attend.  The 
Hearing Schedule and venue may be subject to change.  The schedule will be available when finalised 
on the website https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-
plan/hearings/te-putahi-ladies-mile  and may be updated.  All parties who have confirmed their 
intention to speak will be emailed advice of any venue change. 
 
Relevant material, information and support 

All relevant material for the hearing can be found on the website  https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-
council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/te-putahi-ladies-mile  If there is information 
you cannot find, or you are unsure of the process please contact either Vicky Jones, the Friend of 
Submitters at vicki.jones@qldc.govt.nz or the Hearing Administrator, Lynley Scott, at the details 
above. 
 
Free online access to our website is available at QLDC Libraries and Offices. 

https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/te-putahi-ladies-mile
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/te-putahi-ladies-mile
mailto:DP.Hearings@qldc.govt.nz
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/te-putahi-ladies-mile
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/te-putahi-ladies-mile
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/te-putahi-ladies-mile
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/te-putahi-ladies-mile
mailto:vicki.jones@qldc.govt.nz

